
From: Info - Frodsham Tree Solutions
Sent: 25 October 2023 19:02
To: PLANNING <Planning@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 23/03325/CAT - Brockton Mews Church Road Frodsham WA6 6AD

Hi Rebecca, the reduction will be of no more than 3.5m

regards

Chris Whitby

Frodsham Tree Solutions

On 25 Oct 2023, at 15:54, PLANNING <Planning@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk> wrote:

Hello Chris,

Thank you for your tree application.

Please could you confirm the approximate amount in metres (not %) that you are seeking to reduce Beech tree by, as
the Tree Officers require this information.

Once we receive this information, we can make the application valid and send it to our Tree Team for processing.

Thanking you for your assistance.

Kind regards,

Rebecca
The Development Management
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